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Cinemark Deeply Saddened by Aurora
Theatre Shooting
PLANO, Texas--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Cinemark Holdings, Inc. (NYSE: CNK): Cinemark is
deeply saddened about this tragic incident. Our thoughts and prayers are with the victims,
their families and loved ones, our employees, and the Aurora community. We are grateful for
the quick and professional reaction of all local law enforcement and emergency responders.

Cinemark is working closely with the Aurora Police Department and local law enforcement.
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